
From: louise smoczynski < 
 Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 2:45 PM 
To: Zellers, Ledell 
Subject: Pahl Tire Proposal before the UDC meeting of August 20, 2014  
  
Ledell:  I won't be able to attend the UDC meeting of August 20,  2014  but would like  to 
express my  full support  for the statement on the proposal, as it now stands,  prepared by Bill 
Gates.   I say, in support of  Bill's work on the  proposal,  there   are still so many  items that need 
to be  reviewed  and accurately presented  that  have not yet been  covered  by the developer  and 
staff.   Louise Smoczynski 
 


